Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce our upcoming Student Safety Awareness Campaign, aimed at
enhancing our school's disaster preparedness and ensuring the safety of all our students.

As part of this initiative, we will be reviewing and updating our disaster plans to ensure they are
comprehensive and effective. We invite you to participate by joining us for an informational
session on [insert date and time] in the school auditorium.

What You Can Expect:

o Detailed overview of our current disaster plans

o Strategies for home preparedness

« Discussion on the importance of safety drills

e Q&A session to address your concerns

Your input and support are vital in creating a safe environment for our children. Please RSVP by
[insert date] to ensure we can accommodate everyone.

Thank you for your dedication to keeping our community safe!
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[School Name]
[Contact Information]



